

Grand Forks International Baseball Tournament 2001 Society
PO Box 2082
Grand Forks, BC V0H 1H0

Phone: 250-442-8323

www.grandforksbaseball.com

RECEIVED

AUG 8 2019

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS

Dear Mayor and Council,

The Grand Forks International Tournament is in the process of applying for several different Grants through ViaSport and BC Gaming. The purpose of the Grants is to assist the GFI with funding to run the tournament, to assist with funding to upgrade certain facets of the park, and to assist with funding to bring out-of-country ball clubs to our community.

Some of the projects we would like to accomplish include, but are not limited to: a kitchen renovation, field improvements to drainage, shade covers for sunny grandstand areas, field lighting improvements, bringing clubs from different countries to the tournament, and visual curb appeal-type improvements like landscaping and paving in and around the ticket booths and concession areas, etc.

In order to receive these Grants, as the GFI doesn't own the facility, we require a letter from the City indicating that you are in support of projects like this, the details of which can be worked out after the fact if Grant money is eventually realized.

As such I request, on behalf of the GFI, support in principle for said events and a letter indicating such.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Boutang

Grand Forks International Co-ordinator

Wear GI-Buseball request for letter for Grants.